
WITHDRAWN

Announcement of OPRED Chief Executive and Executive Director 

Tom Child is appointed as the OPRED Chief Executive with effect from 13 September 2021, with 
Wendy Kennedy continuing in her role as OPRED Executive Director.    

This interim News and Communication announcement carries their biographies below this notice 
pending formal publication under the Our Management section of the OPRED Gov.uk landing page. 
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